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February 26, 2018

Spring (almost) Conferences

We will have our conferences for the 3rd Quarter next week. The link is: www.SignUpGenius.com/go/10C084CAAAE2DA2FC1-spring3 . 

I hope you will be able to come in with your child. If not, I will send home the Progress Reports on Thursday, March 8th. If you would like to come in but these times are not convenient, please contact me and we can make other arrangements. Questions? Please contact me.

Math

We took our Module 3 test and those are coming home today. We started Module 4 yesterday. I sent home Math Tip Sheets for Parents also. Remember that every family has a Homework Helper book that the school provided to you that will help with any homework questions you or your child might have. Every child should be practicing his or her multiplication and division facts DAILY. This is an important skill for 3rd grade!
Reading and Spelling

This week we started our “Loved Best” story. Spelling words went home and are due on Friday. Reading Log #5 was sent home and is due on Friday also. Again, some students are not turning in their weekly reading log and this is affecting their reading grade. You can check on Powerschool to see if your child is keeping up with their reading homework. Books can be read online at: Tumblebooks.com. The username is: drjfp and the password is books. Other sites are available to read books online also. 
Social Studies

We are taking our Chapter 5 test today and we will begin Chapter 6 on Thursday.

Contact Me

lpapa@pacek-8.org
(248)569-1060, ext. 2104

Have a fantastic week!
